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March 13, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
March is flying past and there are quite a few dates to have on the calendar. 
 

 March 20 and 21 are the Fun Fair days and we’re really looking forward to a 
great event. 

 March 28 is an 11:30 dismissal with no lunch and no after care. We are 
having Optional Parent Teacher Conferences starting at noon. Please contact 
the teachers via their email if you would like to meet. Teachers will be 
reaching out to parents, if they wish to schedule a conference, as well. 

 Easter break is from dismissal on March 28 through April 7. We return to 
school on April 8. 

 

Registration for the 2024/25 School Year is currently taking place. Many rooms 
are nearly full and there is the potential for students to be placed on waiting lists if 
registration is not completed. Please register if you have not already done so. 

 
Thankfully, 

 

Sheila M. Klich  
Principal 


